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Mike, Heather
This is not one of the sites discussed in March 2015 that had all of the different colors of spill areas.
However it was on the north edge of the PLU-213 P&A well pad and reserve pit location.
During the excavation the pit liner was discovered, “not damaged”.
I know this was discussed but cannot find the exact date of discussion to install the liner and overlap
 the edges of the lined pit material.
Thanks
Tony
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